30 January 2009

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No 03 of 2009

E/60/28/21/02
From: Supervising Officer, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To:  Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

Public Service Excellence Award 2008

Please refer to Circular Letter E/60/28/21/02 dated 05 September 2008 from
the Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service inviting public organizations to
participate in the Public Service Excellence Award (PSEA) 2008. Copy of the Circular
Letter is enclosed for easy reference.

2 Following requests from several organizations interested to participate in the
above Award and which have not been able to submit their entries by the closing date, it
has been decided to exceptionally extend the closing date for the PSEA 2008 to
27 February 2009,

3. It would be appreciated if the different Sections/Units/Divisions of your
organization could be informed accordingly. For any additional information or
clarification, officers of the Administrative Reforms Division of this Ministry may be
contacted on Tel Nos 201-1434, 201-3508 and 201-2253. -

I. Oree) M:,;.'
for Supervising Officer

Copy to:
Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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7' Floor, New Government Centre, Port Louls, Republic of Mauritius
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